
 
 

 

 

February 14, 2023 
 
 
Report Cards 
Will be available on Mosaik March 1 (NEW date). 
Parent Teacher interviews will take place on March 2, 2023 from 2:45-8:30 p.m. 
The Second Term will count for 20% of the school year. 
 
 
NEW REGISTRATION FOR 2023-2024 
New registration for the 2023-2024 school year is taking place right now. 
 
You’ll need:  

For Student 
- Birth certificate (long version with parents’ name) 
- Medicare card  
- Vaccination booklet  
- Proof of residence (for students born outside Quebec) within Canada 
Parent 
- Birth certificate or valid passport of the parent who received their education in English  
- The permanent code of the parent or sibling who received their education in English or the 
  Certificate of Eligibility of parent or sibling who attended/is attending an English school 
 - Social insurance number 
 
Please inform any potential new parents, you might know, that would like their child to attend St. 
Gabriel School of this information. 
 
Re- Registration 
If you missed the deadline please contact the school. 
Please call 514 934 2111 or email Emily emcculloch@emsb.qc.ca  
 
Junior Yard Beautification Committee 
We are looking to upgrade the Junior yard for a safer and more fun environment. Parent volunteers 
are welcome to give their opinions on the planification process. 
Please send your name to Jim Daskalakis jdaskalakis@emsb.qc.ca if you would like to participate 
in this committee. 
We are still in the planning stages of this project. 
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Fees: 
 
Lunch Supervision Fees 
Pre-Kindergarten-Grade 6 Lunch fees are 27.50$ per month. 
To assist our larger families, the maximum payment per family will be for two children. 
 
School Fees 
This fee is set at 25$ per child for Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten. This cost includes an agenda 
and worksheets. 
It is 60$ per child for grades 1-6. This cost includes workbooks, an agenda, and worksheets. 
 
 
Uniforms  
Can be purchased at anytime.  
We also have clean used uniforms at half the price 
Please call or email Emily emcculloch@emsb.qc.ca. before coming in. 
 
 
 
Daily assessment of your child’s health.   
In accordance with new Public Health guidelines, individuals exhibiting COVID-19 symptoms 
can stay home until symptoms are gone for at least 24 hours.  
Please contact the school to inform them.   
 
That is, if your child has fever/chills, new or worsening cough, difficulty breathing, a sudden loss 
of sense of smell or taste without nasal congestion, sore throat, new onset headache, new onset 
pain (muscular, chest, abdomen, joints), new intense fatigue, new severe loss of appetite, sore 
throat, vomiting or diarrhea, your child stays home.  
 
If child is symptomatic but does not have fever, they can attend school but with a mask until 
symptoms are gone.  
 
PARENTS: PLEASE HAVE STUDENTS ARRIVE ON TIME IN THE 

MORNING 
LATE ARRIVALS DISTURB THE CLASSES TREMENDOULY 
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FEBRUARY IS BLACK HISTORY MONTH 
February 13  PED Day 
February 13-17  Hooked on School Week 
February 20-24  Friendship Week  
February 22  Pink Shirt Day- wear Pink 
  Visual Screening Preschool  
February 23  Carnival Day  
February 24  End of Second Term 
February 27  Jersey/Shirt Sports Day (2.00$ donation) 
March 1  Report cards will be available on Mosaik 
March 2   Parent Teacher Interviews 2:45-8:30 p.m. 
March 3   PED Day 
March 6-10  March Break 
March 23  Pre-School vaccination 
 
Jim Daskalakis 
Principal         


